
 
 

 

James Gardner is Awarded Citywire’s Top 30 Under 30 Accolade 
 

Alpha Portfolio Management is pleased to announce that our Head of Propositions, James Gardner, 

has been awarded Citywire’s Top 30 Under 30 - for the second time! 

 

James has been identified as a rising star within the UK wealth management sector and we believe 

this further endorses the depth of talent within the Alpha Portfolio Management Team. 

 

James Gardner commented: “I am extremely proud of this achievement.  To be awarded this honour 

twice in my career is overwhelming.  I would like to thank clients and the team at Alpha for all their 

support and I am looking forward to the road ahead.  Fortunately for everyone else, and somewhat 

remarkably given the stock picture, I will not be eligible for this award again as I turn 30 in January 

next year!” 

 

Andrew Morris, Principal and Head of Business Development remarked: “James is an invaluable 

member of the Alpha team.  He is dedicated and hardworking and deserves this award, albeit 

Citywire could have used a more up to date photo!  I am looking forward to continuing to work with 

James and the rest of team, developing Alpha Portfolio Management.” 

 

For further information please visit the Citywire website.  Alternatively, please contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Alpha Team 

 

 

http://citywire.co.uk/wealth-manager/top-30-under-30-the-2014-class-of-new-wealth-management-talent/a747767#i=14

